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Dear Committee Chair and members of the House Rules,

I encourage you to Vote NO on  HB 2015 .  The fact that this is even an issue is not even comprehensible. We
already voted overwhelmingly NOT to give drivers licenses to illegal aliens! It demonstrates to all that as a party
(Democrats) 

do not respect the will of the people you represent, once elected. This Bill does not need to be passed. It is not too
late to honor the will of the voters. Please vote NO on HB 2015.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this Bill.

Deborah Swenson

P O Box 225 Tangent, OR 97389
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